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I N V I TAT I O N 
 
 

RTNFC    01/2017 

April  2017 

Dear All Fencing Clubs, 

We are honored to invite your fencing club to the “16th and 7th Veteran Navy Open Fencing 
Championships 2017”, which will be held from 2nd to 5th June 2017 at the Island Hall, Fashion Island 
Shopping Center (3rd Floor), Bangkok, THAILAND.  

The “16th Navy Open Fencing Championships 2017” is hereby the international competition that 
open to all fencing clubs around the world. The winner of this competition will be authorized to 
hold Navy trophy for a whole year. This is an official competition in Thailand which has been 
authorized by Thailand Fencing Federation as the “Grand Prix of Thailand”. 

The “7th Veteran Navy Open 2017” is the international veteran competition for fencers age over 
40-years-old and 50-years-old. Please feel free if you want to join us being a part of veteran’s 
family. 

We, therefore, will be pleased if you could join this competition. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Vice Admiral   
 

President 
Royal Thai Navy Fencing Club 
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